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D.C. EVEREST SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL
6500 Alderson Street, Schofield, W1 54476

Dr. Kristine Gilmore
Thomas W. Johansen
September 12, 2014

Subject:  Foreign Exchange/Out-of-State Trips

This memo is to inform you of out-of-state/country trips being planned for the 2014-2015 school
year. All groups have been approved through me and received parent approval for sending their
children on out-of-state/country trips. Program advisors (teachers) have also confirmed their
interest in chaperoning these trips.

1.

The Spanish Club is planning a 15-day trip to Madrid and surrounding cities from June
22 through July 6, 2015. This will be an exchange program with Ceta Tours of
Menomonie WI. Students will have the opportunity to stay with Spanish families for 6
days. These Spanish students will return in August 2015 to stay with the Americans they
stayed with. There are no district expenses. Students and advisors will raise money
through fundraisers to pay the expenses for this trip.

The Dance Team is planning a trip to Orlando, Florida for the Contest of Champions
National Dance Competition at Walt Disney World from Thursday, February 26 through
Tuesday, March 3, 2015. The girls will be chaperoned by Head Coach Renee Buchholz,
and Assistant Coaches Michelle Gunderson and Wendy Vesper. The trip has been
discussed with team parents who have all agreed to allow their daughters to attend.
There are no district expenses. Students and advisors will raise money through
fundraisers to pay the expenses for this trip.

I am asking that you bring this to the attention of the School Board for approval of the trips.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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